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Thursday 18th June 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you all for your support during the phasing of your children back into school. We are thoroughly enjoying 
seeing your children and they have been brilliant at following all the new guidance and expectations of them. 
 
The new start times have also been going really well and thank you for all you have done to ensure you have been 
on time and staying safe. As most children are arriving at the beginning of their allocated time slot and going 
straight into class, we would now like to shorten the time window they can arrive at school, to enable as much 
face to face class teaching we can. We hope this will also help parents who have children in different bubbles!  
 
New start times from week commencing 22nd June are: 
 

 Childcare Year 6 Year 1 Reception 

Start 8:40 - 8:55 8:55 – 9:05 9:05 - 9:15 8:55 - 9:05 

Finish 15:10 15:00 14:45 14:30 
 
The end times remain the same. Just a gentle reminder that teachers are unable to have a chat at drop off or pick 
up, so if you have any questions or information to share, please email the School Office.  
 
Most children are remembering to bring everything with them, but just to double check, these are the things they 
need in their bags: 

 A water bottle - named 

 A healthy snack 

 A waterproof coat (if it looks like rain) 

 Sun cream (applied before they come to school as we are not permitted to help them) 

 A sun hat  

 A pencil case 

 Hand cream if their hands are sore from continuous washing. 
 
Children are responsible for all their own belongings at their own desk. 
 
If you have children in 2 different bubbles, please continue to drop them off at the later bubble times so you do 
not have to wait on site. For example, if you have a child in Reception bubble and Childcare bubble on the same 
day, please drop them both off at 8:55am. 
 
If you are still uncertain and have any questions or concerns, and you would like to discuss the new times with me, 
please get in touch. 
 
Best wishes and stay safe. 
 
 

Becky Linford 
Head Teacher  
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